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TENTERFIELD POOL TO OPEN THIS LONG WEEKEND 
 

The Tenterfield War Memorial Baths will be open for the 2020/2021 summer season 
on Saturday, 3 October 2020 at 10.00 am. 

 
“Although the days are slightly cool at the moment, it is great to have the Pool open 

for the summer and I’m sure many members of our community are keen to add 
swimming to their exercise regime and looking forward to utilising the Pool gym as 
well”, said Mayor Peter Petty. 

 
Patrons should note that COVID restrictions will apply.  In addition to maintaining 

1.5m physical distancing, showers will be unavailable so please come dressed ready to 
swim and shower and change at home.  Please follow signs throughout the venue and 
instructions given by staff.  

 
Do not attend the Pool if you feel unwell.  Stay home and get tested. 

 
COVID Plans will be placed on Council’s website for the information of Pool users for: 
 

• The Pool; 
• The Gym 

• The Kiosk 
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